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HARRISON FIRE DEPARTMENT

206 HARRISON AVENUE
HARRISON, NEW YORK 10528
914-835-1106
Chief Ralph Straface

Chief Vito L. Faga Jr. Chief Henry Mohr

December 9, 2021

Supervisor/Mayor Belmont and members of the Board

I respectfully request approval for the increase in the contract with Hudson Valley services
(HVS) in the amount of $32,000. The original contract approval was for $826,500, this increase
will bring the new balance to $858,500.

The reason for this increase is changing from a natural gas generator to a diesel generator
including a belly tank.

Funding for this increase is available in capital project to 21F203, new fire house addition.

In addition, kindly authorize the Law department to reflect Said increase within the current
language and authorize Purchasing To increase purchase order 411674, for HVS. LLC bringing
their new purchase order balance to $858,500.

Sincerely,

Ralph Straface
Chief of Department
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